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TOWN OF RAGLAND CLOSING ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE BUT WILL SERVICE CITIZENS BY 
PHONE OR EMAIL 
 
The Town of Ragland has determined that due to the COVID-19 situation, the administrative office will be closed 
until further notice. 
 
The town plans to maintain continuity of services during this timeframe.  Essential services like police, fire & 
rescue, sanitation service, and water service are prepared and taking measures to make sure staff are practicing 
safe social distancing.  Other departments are still working to maintain all projects now, but that is subject to 
change at any time. 
 
Please call town hall at 205-472-0400 or website www.townofragland.org to address any concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Richard Bunt 
Mayor 
 
 

http://www.townofragland.org/


 
 
 

 
 
 

     
 


